## **ECB Clubmark Accreditation**

1 message

**clubmark@ecb.co.uk** <clubmark@ecb.co.uk> To: david230275@googlemail.com

Tue, Aug 7, 2018 at 9:42 AM

Dear David

We are delighted to write and confirm that following a review of your ECB Clubmark online file, your accreditation has been confirmed. Congratulations to all those involved at your club for this achievement and for all that they do to promote cricket locally. Having a network of safe, family friendly and well organised clubs is vital for the future of the game and achieving Clubmark status shows that you and your volunteers are at the forefront of this.

Your accreditation lasts for 3 years, but to maintain the accreditation status you are required to complete a short form annual health check in the intervening 2 years. You will be able to download a PDF copy of your certificate by accessing your Clubmark folder on the Online Portal and selecting "Accreditation History".

If you have any questions regarding the scheme then please e-mail clubmark@ecb.co.uk

Congratulations again on becoming an ECB Clubmark club.

Regards

England & Wales Cricket Board